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Virgin Islands Department of Education Important Reminder: 

All Public-School Students Return on January 8, 2025 

 
The Virgin Islands Department of Education (VIDE) reminds students, parents, and guardians of key dates 

as schools prepare to resume operations in January 2025: 
 

• Tuesday, January 7, 2025 – Teachers return for Classroom Preparation Day. 

• Wednesday, January 8, 2025 – Students return to school, marking the start of the 3rd Marking 

Period and the 2nd Semester. 

 

St. Croix District Updates: 
 

The VIDE also reminds the public that the following schools in the St. Croix District, which had been 

operating on a modified schedule, will resume their regular hours starting Wednesday, January 8, 2025: 
 

• Eulalie Rivera PreK-8 School 

• St. Croix Central High School 

• St. Croix Educational Complex High School 

• St. Croix Career and Technical Education Center (CTEC) 

 

The Virgin Islands Department of Education looks forward to welcoming students back for a productive 

and successful second semester on Wednesday, January 8, 2025. Please stay connected to official VIDE 

platforms for updates and important announcements. 

 
### 

mailto:shayla.solomon@vide.vi
http://www.vide.vi/
http://www.facebook.com/usvi.vide

